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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 17th November 2017
Monday-   Tin Whistle P4-7
Tuesday-   Irish Tuition

                P1-4 PE 
Wednesday Shared Education
Thursday  
 Friday     GAA Coach P5-7

               P.1- 4 PE with coach

               P.1 -4 and P.5 -7 Library

Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-
KS1 Pupil of the Week – Sean 
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Aisling
Parent-Teacher Meeting
Parent-teacher meetings will take place on Tuesday 21st November and Thursday 23rd November. All children will go home at 2.00pm on Tuesday 21st November to facilitate this.
Shared Education

The Shared Education programme will continue this Wednesday for P5-7 programme on Wednesday 22nd November in Fivemiletown College. Parents of P5-7 are invited to come along with their children to an information session on Wednesday 22nd November at 7.00pm There will also be an Information Evening on language and Communication for P1&2 parents in St Mary’s on Thursday 30th November 7.00 - 8.00 pm.
School Uniform
It is important that school uniforms are worn at all times unless otherwise stated by the teacher.

Just a reminder that your child needs to wear a coat to school each day now that the weather has turned much colder.

Dates for Your Diary

· Flu Vaccine

· The School Nurse will visit St Mary’s on Monday 20th November to give the Flu Vaccine to all pupils who returned their consent form.
· Carol Services

· Cross Community Carol Service in Wesleyan Hall on Friday 8th December at 7.30pm.

· Molly and Mia Carol Service on Saturday 9th December at 2pm.
· St Mary’s P.S. Carol Service in St Mary’s chapel on Wednesday 13th December at 7.00pm.
· Santa Saturday on December 16th December 10am – 12pm in St Mary’s P.S. 
Congratulations
A huge congratulation’s to Megan O’ Driscoll whose Free Style team finished 2nd in the recent Irish Dancing Ulster Championships.
Do This In Memory
Just a reminder that the first Do This In Memory Mass is on in St Mary’s Chapel on Sunday 26th November at 11.30am.
Open Day
An open morning/evening for children due to start school in September 2018 has been organised for December 4th at 9.30am – 10.30am and 7.00pm – 8.00pm. Please spread the word to any new parents.
OUR success is doing OUR best!

